
Potential Camper Welcome Letter-MossRehab Camp Independence 2017 

  

Dear Potential Camper:   

  

Thank you for your interest in MossRehab Camp Independence for the 2017 camp season. The week of 

camp is Sunday, June 18, 2017 to Saturday, June 24, 2017. In order to apply for Camp Independence, you 

must complete the application form, forms A, B, and C and return all forms with a $10.00 non-refundable 

registration fee. The camp fee is $590.00. Tuition is non-refundable.  

   

Please note Form C must be completed by your physician. Please make sure your physician indicates 

whether there are any serious medical problems and clearly indicated medications, dosages and schedules. 

This information will help us ensure a healthy camping week for you.   

  

New campers are taken on a first-come, first-served basis. You will be contacted to set-up an interview 

once we have received all required forms. Interviews will either be in-person or via telephone.   

  

 

Important Deadlines for Potential Campers:  

 

1. Application Form, Form A, B, C and Copy of Insurance/Prescription Cards are due by Monday 

March 27, 2017.   

 

2. Completed Financial Aid Applications (if applicable) are due by Monday April 3, 2017. 

Every camper receives substantial financial aid from MossRehab and the individuals, companies, and 

organizations from which we receive donations each year. Their generosity greatly reduces camper fees, 

enabling us to provide an affordable encampment for those who need it the most.   

   

3. Full payment payable to Camp Independence is due by Monday April 24, 2017.   
If another organization/agency is paying your tuition, please contact them directly. Each camper is 

responsible for tuition payments. If you need an invoice, please contact the Camp Secretary.   

 

Mail the completed application, all required forms, and deposit made payable to “Camp Independence”  

(a self-addressed envelope has been enclosed please do not forget to add postage)  
 

MossRehab at Elkins Park   

Attention: Anne Wieland, CTRS, MHA 

Recreation Therapy Department Room 325 A   

60 Township Line Road   

Elkins Park, PA 19027   
 

Sincerely,   

Camp Independence Staff   

Anne T. Wieland, CTRS, MHA, Camp Administrator, Email: wielanda@einstein.edu   

Jack Miller, Camp Director, Email: millerj1@einstein.edu   

Camp Secretary, Phone: 215-663-6295 Fax: 215-663-6417 
 


